
To	the	Class	of	2018,	
	
My	name	is	Zoë	Kaminski	and	I	am	running	to	be	our	Class	President.		
	
I	truly	believe	this	college	is	what	we	make	of	it	and	I	feel	so	lucky	to	have	had	the	
opportunities	that	Dickinson	has	presented	to	us.	It	has	been	an	incredible	three	years	so	far	
and	in	our	final	year	I	am	dedicated	to	being	involved	on	a	greater	scale.		
	
As	a	sophomore	I	was	on	Student	Senate	as	a	senator	for	the	Academic	Programming	and	
Standards	Committee,	the	Academic	Standards	Subcommittee,	and	the	Academic	Initiatives	
Committee.	In	addition,	I	was	an	analyst	in	the	Student	Investment	Group,	Treasurer	of	
Students	for	Sensible	Drug	Policy,	and	Secretary	of	the	Arts	Collective.		
	
This	fall	I	had	the	opportunity	to	study	abroad	in	Toulouse,	France	and	this	spring	I’m	doing	the	
New	York	City	Program	where	I	have	been	interning	with	an	investment	management	firm	and	
networking	with	the	amazing	Dickinson	alumni	in	the	greater	NYC	area.	This	summer	I	look	
forward	to	interning	with	FTI	Consulting	here	in	the	city	and	then	returning	to	campus	for	what	
will	be	our	greatest	year	yet.		
	
At	a	time	where	the	management	of	our	college	is	in	transition,	I	will,	as	your	Class	President,	
work	to	build	a	personal	relationship	between	our	class	and	our	new	President	of	the	college.	
Do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out	with	ideas,	concerns,	or	any	questions	you	may	want	answered	–	I	
will	be	an	open	and	available	resource	for	you.		
	
While	our	class	has	had	great	leadership	so	far,	there	is	always	room	to	improve	and	I	am	
prepared	to	take	on	this	incredible	opportunity.		
	
Yours	truly,	
	
Zoë	Kaminski	
	
	


